November 2015
Dear Parents,

Get ready to join us as we come together to celebrate our St. Francis family!  Our MiniPOSH party (Preserving Our Scholastic Heritage), will be on Saturday, March 19, 2016 as our beautiful St. Francis campus turns into one big celebration of the Brown and Gold, featuring a festive dinner, silent auction and entertaining gaming tables. Wear your favorite St. Francis shirt and jeans and join us to celebrate our Knight Pride.
Our goal is to raise funds to support our current Golden Knights! To help us do this, we ask each family to participate in both of the following initiatives, as outlined in the Parent Agreement:
1. Purchase or sell $100 in raffle tickets for the Grand Raffle – tickets enclosed
2. Donate a new auction item valued at $100 minimum (or a cash gift of $100 minimum)
Proceeds from MiniPOSH will be allocated to two of our scholarship funds, with half the proceeds going towards financial aid, and half to the Peter Brang Endowed Scholarship Fund. As in years past, we look to underwrite all event expenses so that our event proceeds directly benefit our cause.
This well-attended event (over 600 guests) affords great advertising opportunities for sponsors, personal and business. As an Event Sponsor, your name will appear on a special board prominently displayed that evening, as well as our online auction. Sponsorship opportunities are outlined with this letter, as well as a procurement form for your auction item.
Auction items may be brought to the Development Office at any time during regular business hours no later than January 14, 2016.  (Please remember to include your procurement form).
Thank you in advance for your generous support.  Our future is stronger than ever because of you.  As always, know that you and your loved ones remain in the prayers and Masses of the Capuchin Friars, faculty and staff.

Yours in Jesus and Francis,

[image: image1.emf]
Fr. Tony Marti, OFM Cap.

President
